
 
Law Enforcement Records Personnel Week 

WHEREAS, dedicated Law Enforcement Records personnel serve the citizens of Greeley to provide 
them with vital services; and 
 
WHEREAS, Law Enforcement Records personnel are crucial to assisting law enforcement agencies 
identify, pursue, capture, and process suspects; and 
 
WHEREAS, these professionals continually use their expertise and experience in the maintaining 
of criminal justice statistics and improving apprehension strategies; and 
 
WHEREAS, the efficiency of the qualified and dedicated personnel who staff Law Enforcement 
Records is materially influenced by the people’s attitude and understanding of the importance of 
the work they perform; and 
 
WHEREAS, Law Enforcement Records personnel serving the City of Greeley have exhibited 
professionalism, efficiency, and compassion during the performance of their essential duties in the 
past year; and 
 
WHEREAS, the City of Greeley wishes to acknowledge its Law Enforcement Records personnel 
and has designed the 3rd week in November 2022 to make this recognition. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, I, John Gates, by virtue of the authority vested in me as Mayor of the City 
of Greeley, do hereby proclaim the time period between November 14, 2022, and November 18, 
2022, as LAW ENFORCEMENT RECORDS PERSONNEL WEEK. 
 
IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand and caused to be affixed the official seal 
of the City of Greeley, Colorado, this 15th, November 2022. 

 
 

____________________________ 
     John D. Gates 
     Mayor 


